
 
 
 
 

July 22, 2021 
 

 
Dear Business Owner, 
  

               We are very excited for the return of the 33rd Annual St. James Taste of Armenia Street 

Fair on August 29, 2021, once again bringing the Armenian culture and delicious foods to the 

Evanston area.  The goal of the festival is to highlight the delectable Armenian foods, present lively 

Armenian music, and make the Evanston area aware of its proud Armenian culture.  Many of our 

members are already engaged in the festival’s preparations. 

This year we are offering businesses sponsorship opportunities at three levels with benefits 

to advertise and spotlight your enterprise to the nearly 2,000 residents and businesses in the area. 

Here are some details: 

• 33rd Annual St. James Taste of Armenia Street Fair 

• Sunday, August 29, 2021 from noon to 5:00 PM    

• St. James Armenian Church, 816 Clark Street, Evanston, IL 60201  (847) 864-6263 

Proceeds from the event are used to maintain our church, and St. James Armenian Church also 

contributes to orphanages in Armenia, donates to Family Promise in Evanston, and provides food to 

the homeless. 

Kindly take a look at the attached sponsorship form with details about the various advertising 

opportunities. Thank you for your consideration! 

Sincerely, 

St. James Armenian Church  

 

ST. JAMES ARMENIAN CHURCH 
816 Clark Street 

   Evanston, Illinois 60201   
(847) 864-6263 

www.stjamesevanston.org 
Email: office@stjamesevanston.org  

Rev. Fr. Hovhan Khoja-Eynatyan, Pastor 
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